Date: 11/17/2022

Subject: Report from the Academic Senate Treasurer

From: Academic Senate Treasurer, Rob Miller

Our current balance is \$2595.79

There has been a decrease in the number of dues paying members. It is my hope that more faculty will participate by filling out an Authorization for Payroll Deduction. While the recommended amount is \$5, \$10, or \$15, any amount can be specified: example \$3/month.

Senate dues are used for Senate parties, special meeting refreshments, faculty retirement gifts, flowers, campus activities, and to contribute to student scholarships.

To contribute to the Academic Senate, please complete an Authorization for Payroll Deduction form available

at <a href="http://www.napavalley.edu/Committees/AS/Documents/DocsForms/SenateDues.pdf">http://www.napavalley.edu/Committees/AS/Documents/DocsForms/SenateDues.pdf</a> and return to the Academic Senate Treasurer, Rob Miller.

Sincerely,

Rob Miller